
 

OMNIPRESENCE ACADEMY OF LIFE PVT. LTD  
REDIKALL STATEMENTS BASED ON DATE OF BIRTH 

The date of the month, on which we take birth can have a profound effect on our lives. ‘Redikally’ 
speaking, it reminds us of the gifts that the Universe brings for us on that date. So read on and find out 
your unique gift !! 

Find out below, the most suitable affirmation for you based on your date of birth. Look for the 
affirmation, corresponding to your date of birth. Check if the affirmation is resonating well with you. If 
you find the resonance, please affirm the given Redikall Statement or affirmation for 21 times for the 
period of 1 week.  

Sept 22  to Sept 28, 2019 

For the best results, you could write these affirmations. 
 
Birthdate 1  
BR1 - RIGHT SMART DETOUR CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I grow beyond my perceived obstacles in a shrewd manner.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Looks like the old ways are not helping you to grow further and you are constantly getting difficulties                  
and obstacles in doing what you are planning to do. It is time for you to change the course of action. Use                      
your lateral thinking, find a creative way and take a temporary detour, keeping in mind the direction                 
and the end objective. 
 
Birthdate 2 
PL40 - LEFT ROBUSTNESS CHAK 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I am strong enough to contribute.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
You are far stronger than you can imagine. If you withdraw from receiving all that the world is offering                   
you, you would be missing out on opportunities to grow stronger. Let the feeling of being fragile not                  
block the inflow of all that is receivable by you. Recognise and resolve the past impressions which made                  
you feel fragile. Discover the intrepidity within you and remain open to receive through your true                
strength. 
 
Birthdate 3 
SL13 - LEFT POSITIVITY CHAKRA  
 
AFFIRMATION 
All that I do, I do for the greater good.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
It is quite possible that you are consciously or subconsciously constantly anticipating that you may do                
something incorrect or wrong and suffer the consequences. You may be worried about others suffering               
due to your 'wrong doing'. However, it would be a good idea to be aware that all that happens, happens                    
for the good, even if you are a perpetrator of something 'wrong'. It could be just right in the higher or                     
larger perspective. Simply flow, let it go and trust that all that happens, happens for the greater good. In                   
full faith, request the higher consciousness to give you prudence to act as per your life plan to create a                    
win-win situation for you and everyone as per the highest plan for all.  
 
Birthdate 4  
FL8 - LEFT CLARITY CHAKRA  
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AFFIRMATION 
I courageously contribute, serve and perform.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Clarity is important for personal and professional effectiveness. When you do not have hundred percent               
clarity, you may stagnate or slow down in life. You may not be able to act or contribute in an adequate                     
manner. Don't you feel that it's time to make up your mind and take care of this confusion and                   
difficulties in deciding between various action plans? Examine and address your reluctance to do,              
discharge, deliver or perform by embracing certain opportunities as they may not be suiting your               
beliefs, conditionings and moral upbringing. Remaining in a confused state of mind could be an excuse                
for not contributing, imparting, delivering, giving or sharing as per the guidance from your own               
conscience.  
 
Birth date  5  
PR11 - RIGHT DIGNITY CHAKRA- 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I invite others to treat me with due dignity that I deserve.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
You deserve to be treated with dignity. You simply need to intend and invite others to treat you with                   
dignity. If there is some past programming which keeps inviting a challenge to your dignity, recognise                
and resolve it effectively. It is possible that your dignity was compromised in the past as you opened up                   
yourself to receive. However, let the feelings and beliefs generated based on the past, not affect you. You                  
certainly deserve to remain open to receive with total dignity. You can intend, invite and manifest                
dignity from others when you will start treating yourself with the dignity that you deserve. 
 
Birthdate 6  
AR15 RIGHT MERCY CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I invite others to forgive me as I forgive myself 
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
If at all you have attracted people or elements who seem to be quite revengeful towards you or your                   
loved ones, it is time to seek forgiveness. When you will forgive yourself and seek forgiveness from all                  
around you, you will naturally be a worthy recipient of grace and mercy from one and all. Know that all                    
of us are extensions of the divine and all of us deserve to be treated with kindness and mercy, even if you                      
believe that you, your past life pre-programmed personality, your family members, your parent figures              
or ancestors have done certain unpardonable acts based on a set of moral values.  
 
Birthdate 7  
VC5 - LEARNING THROUGH MIRRORING CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I rise beyond my need to know myself and others by mirroring each other.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION  
If you want to truly understand who you are, look at others who are responding to your need for the                    
experiences. You will be able to know more about you through their responses. If you are responding in                  
a manner which is different from who you are, know that you are somewhere responding to others or                  
responding to their need for certain experiences. Metaphorically, we all play a mirror to our fellow                
being. It is common to mirror each other, yet, it would be best to rise above the possibility of being who                     
you are and allowing others to be who they are, independent of your and their need to mirror each                   
other.  
 
Birthdate 8  



NC6 - OPTION CHAKRA- 
 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I opt for the best option after exploring the rest of the options.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Perhaps, it is time for you to open up to the possibility of various options. Exploring option may not                   
mean that you have to ignore what you have, once you are clear of various options and yet when you opt                     
for what you already have, you will be able to focus with more integrity and sincerity. Alternatively, you                  
may see a different door of opportunity opening up for you as you remain open to explore various                  
options.  
 
Birthdate 9  
HL8 - LEFT REACH OUT CHAKRA- 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I grant myself permission to actively reach out and contribute.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Why curtail yourself from giving your best? Address your inhibition in giving, delivering, doing,              
discharging, imparting or serving. Has a similar experience in the past been painful for you or are there                  
any social conditionings which are inhibiting you from giving? Address your inhibiting factors so that               
you can reach out and contribute the best.  
 
Birthdate 10  
PR13- RIGHT RECEIVING CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I remain open to receive.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Remaining open to receive all that is meant for you will enhance the flow of resources in your life. These                    
resources could be in the form of money, love, care, recognition, opportunities etc. If you are feeling                 
inhibited in any manner, if there are certain beliefs or past experiences or social conditioning which is                 
not allowing you to be a good receiver, don't you think it's time you recognise these reasons and resolve                   
them effectively, so that you remain open to receive all that you are meant to receive with ease and                   
grace. It's time to remain open and be a good receiver in life.  
 
Birthdate 11  
FLR 27 - RIGHT CUSHIONING CHAKRA- 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I grant myself the permission to be adequately cushioned and comfortable.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
You deserve to have adequate cushioning and buffering. It is possible to put your best forward with                 
faith, irrespective of your perceived possibility of lack of financial, emotional, social or political              
cushioning or buffering and a possibility of undue exposure to the hurts and harshness of the                
environment.  
 
Birthdate 12  
 FR40- FAIRNESS CHAKRA  
 
AFFIRMATION 
I intend and invite fair and gentle approach from one and all.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
You are perhaps swallowing feelings and after effects of personal/ancestral emotional, physical,            
professional, sexual and/or financial abuse. Any experience where you feel you are being taken              



advantage of in an unfair manner by others, would be abusive in nature. This can be social, economical,                  
political, financial, physical or sexual in nature. Several times you may not be able to do anything to the                   
abuser and simply swallow the experience. However, re-look at the possibility of intending and inviting               
fair behaviour from one and all. Forgive yourself if you have any guilt of abusing anyone in the past and                    
set a strong intent of inviting fairness, cooperation and gentleness from one and all.  
 
Birthdate 13  
VL5 - NATURAL TRANSITION CHAKRA  
 
AFFIRMATION 
I patiently facilitate the natural transition in life.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Your life goes through various phases. As one phase gets over, a new phase is about to begin. The                   
transition time in between could be unsettling. If you feel that life is not taking you anywhere, please                  
accept the shift and shift as you per the need, taking a U turn if needed. Your old system and old ways                      
may not work for you any longer. Adapt to the new way, new system, new relationship, new career or at                    
least a new way of responding to life.  

Birthdate 14  
CL6 LEFT COURAGEOUS LOVE CHAKRA - 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I courageously love.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION  
Have you gone through a rough time when you loved someone? Do you have unpleasant experiences and                 
associations with love? Know that whatever has happened, occurred in the past. The future can be                
different. You can intend and avail pleasant and positive experiences as you love yourself and people                
around you. In short, it's time to recognise and address your fear of loving yourself and others. Loving                  
yourself encompasses all aspects of your being. Love your body, love your profession, love your life love                 
all experiences life has offered you. Love all that you were being in the past and you are being in the                     
now. Love yourself for being who you are without any judgement, conditionings and criticism. When               
you can love yourself fearlessly and courageously, you will be able to love everyone and everything                
around you.  

Birthdate 15  
HL10 - LEFT VULNERABILITY CHAKRA- 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I take care of myself. I take care of all around me. 
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
You could be perceiving vulnerability within you or in those who are dependent on you. This could be                  
due to your perception that you are not safeguarding your or others' interests. Even though a lot is                  
taken care of and protected by universal designs and mechanisms, still, you are expected to take care of                  
certain attributes or aspects of life. E.g. your health, your prestige, your loved one's safety and                
wellbeing, your financial welfare etc. It's time for you to start safeguarding yours' and your loved ones’                 
interests. 

Birthdate 16  
HR11 - RIGHT RESPECT CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I intend and invite respect and adulation from one and all.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION  
You have the potential to attract a lot of respect and adulation from others. If at all, you perceive                   
hatred, derogation and disrespect from others. Simply intend, invite and manifest respect and adulation              
from them. If you focus on your belief that others disrespect or derogate you, you may attract                 



circumstances which will prove your belief. Others' derogatory or disrespectful behaviour in the past              
could be a manifestation of them mirroring you or your thought patterns. If required, examine which                
aspect of your personality is manifesting derogatory approach from others towards you and effectively              
address that part of you and intend to invite one and all to respect and adore you 
 
Birthdate 17  
PL30 - LEFT EASY GROWTH CHAKRA- 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I contribute in an easy, effortless and simplified way.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Most people all over the world take great pride in negotiating adversities and rough times and often feel                  
like a lotus which grows in spite of and because of the muck around. You could be one of them, who has                      
faced considerable challenges and adversities while giving, delivering, discharging, serving and           
contributing all that you wanted to and wished for. This happened probably because of the association                
of adversities with growth. Every time you thought of or desired growth, you inadvertently invited               
adversities. How about simply recognising and resolving this association? Do you think you need these               
adversities in order to perform better in life? How about looking at the possibility of blooming under                 
favourable circumstances?  
 
Birthdate 18  
FLR9 - RIGHT HUMBLE ACCEPTANCE OF SHORTCOMING CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I recognise my shortcomings and constructively address them. 
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
We often use our Egoistic behaviour to mask our weakness and shortcomings experienced in the past.                
We often use pride as a defence mechanism to mask the inadequacy and incompetence experienced in                
the past. We often use righteousness as a defence to mask our regret of doing something wrong in the                   
past. When you use defences, you successfully hide and become acutely aware of what you wish to hide                  
in any case. The time and energy you spend in masking your perceived unacceptable attributes may not                 
be always justified and may not meet the purpose. Because, eventually people do see through your                
games and recognise what you are masking. Let these layers of defences not curtail you from putting                 
your best foot forward. The best way to deal with those defences is to embrace your shortcomings and                  
inadequacies. After all, we are born as humans with a choice to experience boundaries and limitedness                
of human life. In short, when you accept and embrace the unacceptable part of you, you save a lot of                    
time and energy to mask/defend the unacceptable part of your personality and constructively utilize              
your resources to put your best foot forward in a chosen direction.  
  
Birthdate 19  
PL8 - LEFT GRIP CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I maintain appropriate grip over the experience of contribution.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
It's good to contribute. It's better to choose what you want to contribute. It's best to enjoy the grip on                    
what you wish to contribute. Look at exploring various possibilities and means to avail a better grip over                  
situations and experiences in your life where you may have to give, contribute, serve, impart, discharge,                
deliver or contribute something. E.g., giving compliments, attention, money, wealth, services or an             
emotional response. There could be several factors due to which you could be feeling a kind of loss of                   
grip over such situations & experiences. Examine those factors. Do you think those situations or               
experiences are due to certain known or unknown fears, past beliefs, prejudices or your sense of                
vulnerability? Whatever may be the reason, intend and invite a better grip over your life and                
particularly in the experience of giving, serving or contributing.  
 
Birthdate 20  
AL19 LEFT SYNCHRONICITY CHAKRA 



 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I contribute at the right time.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Have you thought of the possibility of opening up to discharge, deliver, act, serve and/or give the right                  
output, at the right time, in the right manner, to the right people? All you need is to learn the skills to                      
remain aligned to the universal rhythm and all can be possible for you.  
 
Birthdate 21  
NR2 - RIGHT RELAXATION CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I deserve to take time off and just relax.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
You deserve to relax periodically amidst your busy life. So allow others to give you the freedom and                  
permission to let you relax or express your need to relax and snatch out some opportunity to relax in                   
your busy schedule.  
 
Birthdate 22  
PR11 - RIGHT DIGNITY CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I invite others to treat me with due dignity that I deserve.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
You deserve to be treated with dignity. You simply need to intend and invite others to treat you with                   
dignity. If there is some past programming which keeps inviting a challenge to your dignity, recognise                
and resolve it effectively. It is possible that your dignity was compromised in the past as you opened up                   
yourself to receive. However, let the feelings and beliefs generated based on the past, not affect you. You                  
certainly deserve to remain open to receive with total dignity. You can intend, invite and manifest                
dignity from others when you will start treating yourself with the dignity that you deserve. 

Birthdate 23  
PR35 - RIGHT BALANCE CHAKRA- 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I receive in a balanced manner.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Receiving could be a wonderfully rewarding experience if you could maintain balance while receiving.              
Recognise and resolve any past experiences, emotions or pre-conditionings which manifests imbalance in             
the experience of receiving. Relook at the possibility of maintaining balance as you receive, that too in a                  
balanced manner. 
 
Birthdate 24  
PL30 - LEFT EASY GROWTH CHAKRA- 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I contribute in an easy, effortless and simplified way.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Most people all over the world take great pride in negotiating adversities and rough times and often feel                  
like a lotus which grows in spite of and because of the muck around. You could be one of them, who has                      
faced considerable challenges and adversities while giving, delivering, discharging, serving and           
contributing all that you wanted to and wished for. This happened probably because of the association                
of adversities with growth. Every time you thought of or desired growth, you inadvertently invited               



adversities. How about simply recognising and resolving this association? Do you think you need these               
adversities in order to perform better in life? How about looking at the possibility of blooming under                 
favourable circumstances?  
 
Birthdate 25  
VS5 - AVAILABILITY CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I unlock and avail what is meant for me.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
What is meant for you is right there in and around you. You have to first of all figure out, recognise and                      
find a way to unlock, unwrap, uncork and make it available to you.  
 
Birthdate 26  
BLL10 - LEFT INTIMACY WITH REDISTRIBUTION OF THE BRUNT CHAKRA  
 
AFFIRMATION 
I create lasting impression on my close relationships by constantly delegating all that I can.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
You have come a long way in your intimate relationships. You or your relationships, perhaps, have                
handled a lot. Yes, you are strong and you can handle all that comes your way. But, how about your                    
relationships, how about people who are in intimate relationship with you? Do you think it is a good idea                   
to make them bear the brunt or let them suffer because you have chosen to bear the brunt? Your brunt                    
could be ancestral, from past life pre-programming, from immediate family, professional commitment,            
political or social circumstances. Rather than withdrawing from enjoying intimacy or letting your             
intimate relationships suffer, it would be a good idea to look at the possibility of redistributing your                 
responsibilities and load of unpleasantness. You deserve to enjoy an intimate relationship. Pursue with              
it. Let the experience of 'bearing the brunt' not deter you from pursuing with the intimate relationship                 
with self or others. This is not the time to hold back. Find a creative way to ease out a situation and                      
continue putting your best foot forward with due persistence to enhance your intimate relationships.  
 
Birthdate 27  
CR11 DEFENSIVENESS CHAKRA  
 
AFFIRMATION 
 I permit myself to remain safe and protected.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
Have you ever felt the need to defend yourself? It's time now to drop that need to defend. Your defence                    
mechanisms can be counterproductive for you as they create further intimidation and provocation in              
people who might turn offensive towards you. It is important for you to have faith. Know that you are                   
protected and taken care of. Intend and invite people to treat you in a manner you would like to be                    
treated and addressed.  

Birthdate 28  
PR39 - RIGHT ROBUSTNESS CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I am strong enough to receive.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
You are far stronger than you can imagine. If you withdraw from receiving all that the world is offering                   
you, you would be missing out on opportunities to grow stronger. Let the feeling of being fragile not                  
block inflow of all that is receivable by you. Recognise and resolve the past impressions which made you                  
feel fragile. Discover the intrepidity within you and remain open to receive through your true strength.  
 
Birthdate 29  



 PR23 - RIGHT BELOVED CHAKRA 
AFFIRMATION 
I allow myself to feel loved.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION  
You deserve to be loved and cherished by all around you, including by people whom you really care for.                   
There is an abundance of love available to you in the universe. If you feel that you are not receiving love                     
in a manner that you wish to receive, recognise and re-address the hurts and emotional baggage, which                 
are blocking the flow of love towards you. Resolve all those factors that are inhibiting you from being a                   
wonderful receiver of love from one and all.  
 
Birthdate 30  
FL16 - LEFT INTEGRITY CHAKRA 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I safely make integrity and honesty the way of my life.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION  
Courageously be your true self. When you are not being your true self, you may feel as if you are                    
cheating, betraying or letting down yourself or someone in your environment. This could be as benign as                 
pretending to be laughing or joking when you are internally grieving. Recognise your true feelings and                
aspirations while remaining in integrity with yourself at all levels of your being. Explore the possibility                
of being in total integrity with your being and you will be able to live life in alliance with your true self                      
and be who you are in the safest manner. 
 
Birthdate 31  
AR15 RIGHT MERCY CHAKRA - 
 
AFFIRMATION 
I invite others to forgive me as I forgive myself.  
 
SHORT EXPLANATION 
If at all you have attracted people or elements who seem to be quite revengeful towards you or your                   
loved ones, it is time to seek forgiveness. When you will forgive yourself and seek forgiveness from all                  
around you, you will naturally be a worthy recipient of grace and mercy from one and all. Know that all                    
of us are extensions of the divine and all of us deserve to be treated with kindness and mercy, even if you                      
believe that you, your past life pre-programmed personality, your family members, your parent figures              
or ancestors have done certain unpardonable acts based on a set of moral values.  
 

============================================================================== 


